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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

New Hours for Vaccination Walk-ins  
  

For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 30, Enniskó:wa/March 2021) The Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force wishes to advise the community that the 
Mass Vaccination Center has new hours of operation for walk-ins. 
Community members who wish to get their vaccine without 
making an appointment can walk-in this week: 
 

• Tuesday, 9am to 5pm 
• Wednesday and Thursday, 11am to 7pm 
• Friday, 9am to 5pm 
• Saturday, Sunday and Monday – CLOSED 

 
 
Additionally, this will be the last week for prioritization of 
community members. Residents who book their vaccination 
appointments on-line will have priority, and not be required to wait 
in line. 
 
 
If you wish to book your appointment for a vaccine, please visit 
www.kahnawake911.com/vaccine or call the Kateri Memorial 
Hospital at 450-638-3930 ext 2295 or 2206. 
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